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2/3/2023
Dear Parents and Carers,

This year, home readers will be available for students in 1/2 Dingoes. Although home reading is not compulsory, it
provides an opportunity for your child to practice and improve their skills. This year we will be using brand-new,
decodable readers purchased for both home reading and guided reading within the classroom. Students will need to
return home readers daily so they can be used as part of our whole class reading circles, so please ensure they are
well [ooked after.

When your child completes home reading, record the date, put a comment if necessary and sign the box on the
provided reading rocket. Students who complete 15 nights of home reading will receive a new Reading Rocket for
the next level and be presented with a Reading Award at the weekly school assembly.

If you have any questions, please contact the office to arrange a meeting or come and have a chat before or after
school.

Kind regards,

Adam Smithers
Classroom Teacher



